
I have been to Australia as an international student for 8 years, From High School to the
University. I have gotten more than two degrees here. I have sacrificed my best life into Australia;
contribute my best time to Australian economy. I love Australia no less than my home country,
properly more. Same as all local people, I work and pay tax, but never expect Australian
government will treat us as part of their civil. I could not get a proper full time job as the majority
companies were expecting a PR or Citizen, I found I am far disadvantage compare to local.
 
I have lodged my PR for 2 years, and was expected to get it in half year originally. However,
migration policies were changed so frequently in the last year, but never make me give up. I am
shocked while CAPPING BILL was read late last month. I oppose to this bill as it treat all
applicants unfairly. I believe it will damage Australian images and reputations. Especially for
applicants who have had spend few years to set their new home here. Such as build up their social
lives here, bought house, car, or got their own business.
 
Application fee is nothing to us, because what we have spent is far more than that. we will loss all
our friends, loss the direction of my life if this CAPPING BILL passed.
 
I am deeply wishing our government can reconsider this issue and oppose this bill. Thanks for
your time and listen to our opinions. 
 
 


